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Business, Accounting and Financial Studies (2017-2019) 

Gist of the 3rd Meeting 

 

Date of meeting: 28th November 2018 (Wednesday) 

 

Salient points of the discussion:  

1. The Notes of the 2nd Meeting were confirmed with no amendment.  

2. Members reviewed and discussed the refinements on the content of the BAFS 

curriculum recommended by the Working Group and proposed corresponding 

updates of the supplementary notes for the BAFS curriculum.  

 

 


